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Thursday 14th. March 2002

News Release

Digital Technology for all to see

Pupils at The Dorchester Middle School have been enjoying lessons with a difference recently. Staff have been using interactive whiteboard technology for a range of lessons, assemblies and presentations. Working with a computer and a projector, children can take part in lively, shared learning. The Dorchester Middle School has received the equipment as part of a Dorchester Area Schools’ Partnership project. 11 year old Jodie Webb said, “I think it is good because our teachers can show us what we have to do and we understand more clearly.” ICT Co-ordinator Penny Ettling added “The children and staff alike are finding this new equipment a vibrant learning aid.”

P. Ettling
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